Private Office

MESSAGE TO THE PRIME MINISTER FROM

SEZGINLER GIDA SAN VE TICARET A.S.

I attach a draft reply.

/] 7

,/fé;Jé?/

7 April 1988 A 1 C Sloane




L 5 b et Lo ! . s R i A MM G SN kTS B 3+ e

10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWIA 2AA ﬁ-
i

THE PRIME MINISTER 7 April 1988

I am most grateful for your kind message of welcome. I am delighted
to be in Turkey and have an all too brief opportunity to see Ankara and

Istanbul. May I wish you every success in your endeavours on behalf of

the British confectionery industry.

Kind regards,

Sezginler Gida San Ve Ticaret A.S.




